Softball games at Keuka postponed
4/02/13

KEUKA PARK, NY -- The Alfred University softball team's non-conference doubleheader at Keuka College,
scheduled for Wednesday, April 3, has been postponed due to inclement weather.

The games will now be held on Wednesday, May 1, beginning at 3 p.m. AU (6-8, 2-0 Empire 8) is in action next on
Friday, April 5, when the Saxons host Empire 8 Conference rival Ithaca in a 3 p.m. doubleheader.



